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Wear your coupon 

book t-shirt or 
Sunnyview t-shirt 
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western! 

Kindergarten 
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Academic Goals  
Our goal this year for our school is 
to increase the number of students 
above the 50th percentile rank on 
STAR testing in Math and Reading 
and to decrease the number of 
discipline referrals. 
 

How Do I Help at Home 
Knox County School website has 
valuable resources on it for 
parents. Just go to 
www.knoxschools.org. Then you 
will need to click on Departments. 
Find Curriculum & Instruction, 
then Curriculum Content Areas. To 
find out more about each content 
area, click on More Info.  
 

Thinking Logically 
Mathematically thinking comes 
into play anytime we organize 
things. Help your child stretch 
his/her thinking by asking to sort 
something.  
 
 

Sunnyview Primary School (865)594-1173 
www.sunnyviewps.knoxschools.org / Sydney Upton-Principal 

 

Upcoming months round up: 

Arrival 
We encourage your child to eat 
breakfast in the cafeteria each morning. 
If eating breakfast, your child will need 
to arrive before 7:40 AM. If your child 
is bringing in ice cream money make 
sure to put in envelope with your 
child’s name on it.  

Volunteering 
If you would like to volunteer at the 
school, please let your child’s teacher 
know. We can use you at any capacity! 
 

Voting on Staff 
Parents, I need your help. Every month 
4 staff members will be celebrated for 
outstanding work. If you would like to 
nominate, please send in your vote on a 
piece of paper to Ms. Upton. Thank 
you! 

Coupon Book  
Thank You 

I would like to thank everyone for supporting our 
School Coupon Book Sale. We exceeded our goal and 
sold 1,020 books. We will have our coupon 
celebration on Wednesday, October 7th. Students will 
be eating sack lunches on that day because we will 
start the celebration at 12:00 PM. We will have the 
Wild, Wild West Water Balloon toss for any student 
who sold 12 books. The top sellers will be announced 
at the celebration. We are asking that everyone come 
dressed in Western gear if you have it.  

 
Labeling Clothing 

Now that cold weather is approaching, students need 
to have their jackets labeled with first and last 
names. We have several items in Lost & Found. 

New Staff Members 
We welcomed Mr. Tommy to our daytime staff as custodian. If you 
haven’t met him yet, you’re in for a treat. We also welcomed Ms. Reda 
as our new head custodian and she will work at night. We’re very happy 
to have those dedicated individuals on our staff.  
On a sad note, we will be losing Coach Sands on October 9th. He has 
accepted a job at Bearden Middle. We wish Coach Sands the best! 

 
Fall Break 

Mark your calendars for fall break on Monday, October 12th-Tuesday, 
October 13th. Please don’t send your child to school because there will 
not be anyone at the school. Students and staff will return to school on 
Wednesday, October 14th.  
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
     
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

WANTED 
 
 
 
 

Volunteers	
  to	
  help	
  set	
  	
  up,	
  
work	
  and	
  clean	
  up	
  at	
  	
  the	
  	
  
fall	
  festival.	
  The	
  more	
  	
  
volunteers	
  the	
  	
  better.	
  	
  

	
  
Desserts	
  donated	
  	
  for	
  our	
  
cake	
  	
  walk.	
  We	
  will	
  be	
  
collecting	
  on	
  Nov.	
  5.	
  

	
  
Can	
  you	
  make	
  balloon	
  

animals	
  or	
  caricatures?	
  If	
  
so,	
  and	
  you're	
  willing	
  to	
  do	
  
so	
  at	
  our	
  fall	
  festival,	
  we	
  
would	
  love	
  to	
  have	
  you.	
  

	
  
If	
  you	
  are	
  willing	
  to	
  help	
  

with	
  any	
  of	
  these,	
  please	
  let	
  
us	
  know	
  by	
  sending	
  an	
  
email	
  to	
  PTA	
  or	
  letter	
  to	
  

school.	
  	
  
 

 
 

Contact Information-  Sunnyviewprimarypta@gmail.com 
Join us on FB- Sunnyview Primary PTA 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Up c om i n g  E v e n t s :  
Nov. 5- Meeting @ 3:00 in library 
Nov. 6- Fall Festival 5:30-7:30 

 
 

         The	
  pick-­‐a-­‐prize	
  competition	
  ends	
  	
  	
  
October	
  23,	
  2015,	
  keep	
  sending	
  in	
  Those	
  

sheets!	
  

 
We have our Annual Fall Festival coming up, and we 
hope to see your whole family there! In the next couple of 
weeks you will be getting several flyers and more 
information. We already have lots of donations that will 
be up for silent and live auction. We have plenty of fun 
games, and activities planned.  One of the games will be 
“Pie in the teachers face”, lots of the teachers, Ms. Upton 
and Officer Jersey are going to give the students a chance 
to throw a “pie” in their face!  

This is a fun night 
that you do not want to miss! 

 

 


